
Scheduling Information for 2020-2021 

Counselors will meet with students in small groups in their English classrooms. 
Students will be given a copy of their transcript to review and then will be instructed to 
select their classes for the next school year. Parents can assist their sons and 
daughters in this process by reviewing their choices, signing the course selection sheet, 
reminding them to return the materials to school on time and finally scheduling with 
them online at home.  Current 8th grade students will enter their course selections at 
school by Friday, February 28, 2020. 

Counselors and students will meet individually during this time to review the course 
selections for accuracy and planning.  But, all students should have scheduled their 
courses online. Student will have the opportunity to update his/her Educational 
Development Plan prior to scheduling to help guide them in scheduling classes in their 
area of interest. 

Student course requests will be considered final on February 28, 2020 for the 
2020-2021 school year. 

The following scheduling time frame is as follows: 

Class Assembly Week Date Course Selection Return Dates 
   2021   February 3-7   February 7, 2020 
   2022   February 10-14   February 14, 2020 
   2023   February 17-21   February 21, 2020 
   2024   February 24-28   February 28, 2020 

  

Counselors will meet with 8th graders at the Middle School during the week of February 
24, 2020.  

 


